
1

From: cityclerk
Subject: zoning bylaw No 7850,2007.Amendment Bylaw No 9268, 2021 and Liquor Licence 

Application No LL100178

From: Trudy Normand <*REDACTED*>  
Sent: Monday, April 04, 2022 6:30 PM 
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca>; Mayor <MAYOR@princegeorge.ca> 
Subject: zoning bylaw No 7850,2007.Amendment Bylaw No 9268, 2021 and Liquor Licence Application No LL100178 

I would not like to see a liquor store at this address in our neighbourhood.  
I have supported all other zoning changes in my neighbourhood over the last 47 years that I have lived in my 
home. 
I would prefer to see a small real Estate Office, a learning center, or a ministry building. A business to help 
support the people who live and want to live in my neighbourhood would be much better. 
Thank you. 
Trudy Normand 
1947 Larch St. 


